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http://haveaheartfor20.wordpress.com/ 

20 mph speed limits for Preston Drove, 

Stanford Avenue and Surrenden Road 

 

People in the Fiveways and Preston Park area are at risk from motor vehicles 

going too fast.  But Preston Drove, Stanford Avenue, Surrenden Road and other 

roads in this area were denied  safer 20 mph speed limits at a council meeting on 

11 December 2013. This was due to local politicking, not the facts.  
 

Contrary to what was claimed, Preston Drove and Stanford Avenue are NOT key 

routes for buses. There was no large majority against speed reduction in the 

consultation.  Surrenden Road residents were in favour of speed reduction. 
 

This is a residential area and these streets are used by children and parents going 

to the many nearby schools  and children’s nurseries.  Balfour Primary, Downs 

Infant and Junior School, Dorothy Stringer, Varndean College and the Montessori 

School are located here.  The local shops and parks (Preston Park and Blaker’s 

Park), are visited by many adults and children on foot or on bikes. 
 

Reducing the speed limit to 20 mph would reduce the risk of road traffic collisions 

and injuries. More than half of road deaths and serious injuries occur on roads with 

30 mph limits. 20mph zones in London have reduced casualties by 42%, with 

reductions greatest for younger children.  Slower speeds save lives!   
 

This petition will be presented at the next Brighton & Hove City Council meeting! 
 
 

YOU CAN SIGN THE PETITION AT:    

https://you.38degrees.org.uk/petitions/20mph-speed-limit-for-preston-drove-

stanford-avenue-and-surrenden-road-in-brighton     Short link: http://goo.gl/xzFlZI 

TO FIND IT WITH GOOGLE, SEARCH FOR: 20mph stanford 

OR YOU CAN SIGN OVERLEAF. Return the form by Wed Jan 29
th 

2014 

to:   2 Glovers Yard, 121 Havelock Road, Brighton BN1 6GN 

 

 

 


